
English Bowling Associations Charity Trust

TO MEET THE NEED

The Trust is a Registered Charity and was formed in 1980 to help Bowlers past 
and present and their dependants, who may be in need of financial assistance.

The Trust also assists Bowlers who become disabled in any way to continue 
to enjoy playing by making grants available for ‘bowling aids’ including 
wheelchairs.

The Trust asks Individuals, Indoor and Outdoor Clubs and County Associations 
to raise funds for the Charity and invites them to become Patrons.

Contributions from Charity matches, President’s Days, Donations etc. are 
gratefully received. The Trustees avoid administration costs and distribute all 
income direct to Bowlers and their Dependants. Please support your Charity 
and contact a Trustee if you wish to become a Patron or are aware of any 
Bowler who is in need.

Jessie Clark, 54 Fountain Gardens, Windsor SL4 3SY
Telephone: 01753 864425  E-mail: jamyandjohnclark@btinternet.com

Website: www.englishbowlingassociationscharitytrust.co.uk

Chairman
Mrs Jessie Clark


